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      Learning this week. 

English – We have started looking at repetitive 

text, and made our own books on the familiar 

story ‘We’re going on a bear hunt’ which we 

changed to ‘We’re going to big school’ The 

children brought in a teddy from home, and 

thought about the possible obstacles the teddy 

would face along the way! 

Maths – We went on a shape hunt, discovering 2D 

shapes and their properties. 

 

 

 

Have a great weekend Mrs Dorney, Mrs 

Ross, Mrs Bird, Mrs Bowyer and Mrs 

Harrington-Brown 

 

Pre-learning: Traditional Tales. 
Ssso 

 

Over the next few weeks we will be learning 

about Traditional Tales in English. Please 

read as many different tales as you can over 

the coming weeks. Think about the story 

structure, how the characters are 

described, how the scene is set, what the 

problem is, how it is sorted out etc. Also 

compare Traditional Tales, do they have 

anything in common or particular themes? 

  

 

Children In Need 

 
 

Wear your spots! Next Friday, please 

come dressed in spots with a £1 donation 

for Children in Need. 

Things to remember. 

   Monday – PE kit in school. 

 Wednesday – Home learning in. 

 Thursday- Library books returned. 

  Friday – Home learning set. 

 Friday- Show and tell. 

Library books. 

We have a library session every Thursday 

afternoon. The children will be allowed to take 

one book of their choice to share with you for 

the week. Please make sure library books are 

returned the following Thursday to exchange. 

Without their previous book they will not be 

allowed a new book home.   

Yarn Bombing 

Mrs Haines has organised this event with the 

school council to raise money for charity  on the 

afternoon of 17th November, each class is asking 

for at least 2 parent volenteers to come and help 

the children with some fun activites around the 

tree. Please let me know via the link book if you 

are able to help. Thank you. 

Remembrance Day  

 The children have really enjoyed learning 

about Remembrance day and have created 

some beautiful  poppies which will soon be 

coming home. 

     Fine diner/proud cloud 

Our proud cloud is: Devon for her growing 

confidence to share her ideas. 

Our fine diner is: Coco being kind to the people on 

her table.   

 


